
 

 
 

CUPE BC Muncipal Coord. Rob Limongelli 

CUPE BC President Paul Faoro 

Special 

Guest Speakers 

General Meeting Nov. 20th  

 

President Faoro & Brother Limongelli will be attending our 

General Meeting on Tuesday, Nov. 20th at 4:45 pm in 

the public works yard lunchroom.  

Come out to the meeting for a great opportunity to meet 

our President & Municipal Coordinator! 

 

 

 

Let us know if you have any dietary restrictions: 

Call or text Christi at 250.983.3137 or 

Lance at 250.991.9556 
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